
Commission of Public Works
Mr. Richard Jones, Commissioner
303 City Hall

730 Washington Ave.

Racine, Wl 53403

January 2I,2010

Dear Sir,

The Racine Yacht Club respectfully requests an agenda item for the Commission meeting scheduled for
Tuesday, January 26,2OIO at 5:30PM.

The Racine Yacht Club is planning to host a Regatta and National Championship Sailing Event on August

6-l-3, 2010. RYC has hosted the event many times in years past, most recently in 2006. lt is expected that

60-70 participants from across the U.S. will be sailing in the event. All event activities will take place on

site at the RYC Club.

Our request is for Special Parking Lot use for the parking of small 20' boat trailers and some RV's during

the course of the event. This worked well in prior years with the use of the two small parking lots

immediately next to the RYC: the one on the south-side and the one on the west-side at the end of

Barker St. by the RYC entrance. The RV parking will be contained on the south lot, and the small trailers

will be neatly contained and ordered in the west lot. Other conditions as needed will be strictly

e nforced.

This request is identical as was granted in 2006. All worked well for everyone, We respectfully ask for
this same consideration in 2010. Our representative to your meeting will be Tony Karwowski.

We appreciatà your assistance with this request,

Bob Sample, Race Director
Racine Yacht Club

Phone: 847 471-0890
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